ST. ALBAN'’S

AMERICAN EPISCOPAL CHURCH
P.O. BOX 447, GOLDENROD (ORLANDO), FL 32733

TELEPHONE (407) 657-2376

The Right Rev. Walter H. Grundorf Clergy Staff
Rector The Rev. Canon Robert L. Miller
The Rev. Kenneth G. Horne

April 10, 1991

The Rev. Dr. Robert E. H. Peoples
8 Moon Shell Road
Hilton Head Island, S. Carolina 29928

Dear Dr. Peeples,

Thank you so much for your letter requesting recognition 9f
your priesthood in the American Episcopal Church for service
at Redeemer in Hilton Head.

The sacramental needs of the Parish have been a concern to

me since Fr. Harrison's resignation earlier this year. I pray,
as I am sure you all do, for the Lord to send someone to take
on the Rectorship.

For our records, would you let me know what year you left the

Episcopal Church and the circumstances surrounding your resig-

nation. Also, please furnish me with a copy of your ordinatiom—~~ _
certificates. Any information you provide concerning your de- \
parture from PECUSA will, of course, be kept confidential. .

Upon receipt and review of these requested items, I would antici-

pate issuing you a license to serve as a priest in tl:le American

Episcopal Church, Diocese of the East, with special interim re-

sponsibilities at Church of the Redeemer, Hilton Head, S. C.

I am pleased that you are willing to help the parish and send you
every good wish in this endeavor.

Faithfully yours, -

)l

The Rt. Rev, Wafter H. Grundorf,
Area Bishop
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EAST OF WINTER PARK, ON ALOMA AVENUE BETWEEN TUSKAWILLA AND DEAN ROADS




